
Office of the Clerk: 

Tim Tollefson  

5818 N Kennedy Road 

Milton, WI 53563 

(608) 868-6065 

townclerk@townofharmony.com 

 

 

 

TOWN OF HARMONY 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE  that a public hearing will be held before the Town Board of 
the Town of Harmony at the meeting scheduled for Thursday, September 3, 2015, at 
7:00 p.m. at the Harmony Town Hall, 440 N Highway 14, Janesville, WI.  The purpose 
of this public hearing will be to hear public comment on an ordinance amending the 
Code of Ordinances of the Town of Harmony allowing chickens in Rural Residential 
(RR) zoning districts.  A draft of the proposed ordinance is available on line at 
townofharmony.com or from the town clerk (608-868-6065).  
 All persons having an interest in the proposed ordinance are encouraged to 
attend and offer their comments. 
   

Tim Tollefson, Town Clerk 
Town of Harmony 
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